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Holy Rosary Primary School
Principal: Mr Paddy McAllister BEd(Hons), MA(Prim Ed), Ad.Dip.Ed.Man., PQH(NI)
Sunnyside Crescent 
Tel (028) 90491817

Belfast 


Fax (028) 90492416

BT7 3DB

Email info@holyrosary.belfast.ni.sch.uk




Web www.holyrosarypsbelfast.com
2nd May 2018
Dear Parent / Guardian,

As you know your child will be celebrating the Sacrament of First Holy Communion at 10.30am Mass in the Good Shepherd Church on Sunday the 13th May 2018. 

We are looking for a parent volunteer who would like to read the second reading during Mass. 
If you would like to volunteer to read, please complete the reply slip below. If we have a number of parents who volunteer, we will select at random and let the parent know directly if their name has been selected. 

We look forward to seeing you to celebrate this special Sacrament. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs O’Callaghan

(RE Leader)

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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                    I would like to volunteer to read the Second reading at First Holy Communion

Name: _________________________________________

Child’s Name: __________________________________

Child’s Teacher: ________________________________
                                           Happy, Respectful, Progressive, Successful
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